
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATIONAL WORKSHOP 
PUBLIC MEETING 

TUESDAY, FEBURARY 27, 2024 
4:00 PM TO 7:00 PM 

TUCKER COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL 
116 MOUNTAIN LION WAY, HAMBLETON, WV 

CORRIDOR H – PARSONS TO DAVIS PROJECT 
State Project X347-H-55.68.00, Federal Project ACNH-0484(290) 

Tucker County, WV                    

The West Virginia Division of Highways (WVDOH) and United States Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 
has issued a Notice of Intent (NOI) to prepare a Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS) for 
the Parsons to Davis Project. An Informational Public Meeting/Workshop will be held at the Tucker County 
High School in Hambleton, WV. NO FORMAL PRESENTATION WILL BE MADE.  

Representatives from the WVDOH and FHWA will be available from 4:00 to 7:00 pm to provide updates on the project 
and answer questions. Project maps and other materials will be available to review. Upon request, WVDOH will provide 
reasonable accommodations to afford an individual with a disability an equal opportunity to participate.  Please 
contact us at (304) 558‐3931, or (800) 982‐8722 (voice to TTD), or (800) 982‐8771 (TDD to voice). Public participation is 
solicited without regard to race, color, sex, age, national origin, or disability. 

The Parsons to Davis Project is an approximately 9-mile, new location, four-lane, divided highway, with partial control 
of access. The Project begins east of Parsons, 0.2 mile north of the intersection of Tucker County Route 219/4 
(Mackeyville Road) and United States Route 219, which is also the eastern terminus of the Kerens to Parsons Project. 
The Project ends north of Davis along WV State Route (WV) 93, 1.3 miles east of WV 32, which is also the western 
terminus of the Davis to Bismarck Project.  

To Comment on the Project 
Comments can be submitted at the meeting or sent to:  

Mr. Travis Long, Director, Technical Support Division, WVDOH, 1334 Smith Street, Charleston, WV 25301. 
Comments can also be submitted via our website:  

https://transportation.wv.gov/highways/engineering/comment/Pages/Parsons-to-Davis.aspx 
 or https://www.regulations.gov/search?filter=FHWA-2024-0007 

Comments are due Wednesday, March 27, 2024 
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